
April 29, 2021

Presbytery News

Homestead Presbytery has a
NEW PHONE NUMBER!!

402-413-2143
Make sure to write down the new number for

Homestead Presbytery!

IMPORTANT PRESBYTERY NOTICES

Make sure you get registered for
the May 20th Presbytery meeting.
We will be e-mailing the Zoom link
and other necessary information
the week of the meeting.

A Note from the
Homestead Strategy Team

What is the Vision for Homestead Presbytery?

https://conta.cc/3vr2CKC
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/8a51c001-5dc0-4b8b-874b-6286597fdeb8.pdf?rdr=true


The committee is just now beginning to tackling this question.
What do we want our Presbytery to look like in 5 or even 10 years from now?
Our conversations with the congregations gave us many glimpses into what this
might look like.
And also have our Day of Discernment information to help us with this.
Please pray for our committee to find the answers while weeding through what we
have before us.

Presbyterian Historical Society to host
​April 29th Webinar on

“How to Write an Anniversary Church History.”

On Thursday, April 29, at 5 p.m. Eastern, the
Presbyterian Historical Society (PHS) is hosting a
webinar on “How to Write an Anniversary Church
History.” Guest historian and author the Rev. Dr. John
C.B. Webster will share guidelines for writing about
your worshipping community in the context of your
wider community and community histories. These
approaches can work for congregations and mid councils. Click this link at
4:55 p.m. on April 29 to join the Zoom session.

To find out if PHS has records from your council that might help you write a
history, please contact the reference desk.

Celebrate Your Special Person This
Mother’s Day—A message from the
Presbyterian Giving Catalog

In honor of moms and all the special people in our lives,
we’ve made it super easy to celebrate them; check out the
new web page that provides everything you need in one
place. You’ll find a selection of downloadable Mother’s Day
giving cards and graphics for sharing on social media.

Please help us spread the word about this exciting new
opportunity to your congregations, and encourage members
to share a photo and a note of gratitude in a social post; and don’t forget to ask them
to tag the church and @givingcatalog, with the hashtag #PGCMothersDay. Here is a
link to a recent article about the effort

https://www.history.pcusa.org/blog/2020/04/guidelines-writing-anniversary-history-your-congregation
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89377431980
mailto:refdesk@history.pcusa.org
https://presbyteriangifts.pcusa.org/mothersday/
https://www.presbyterianmission.org/story/give-a-gift-that-lasts-this-mothers-day/




This intergenerational conference is for children, youth, adults,
pastors, directors, organists, pianists, guitarists, percussionists,
ringers, worship leaders, choir members, and anyone who loves
and takes part in the worship and music of the church.

Learn More
Here!

**Click image to see calendar in separate window

https://www.presbymusic.org/2021conference


Weekly Prayer Requests

Thurston John Huss

Prayers are requested for the well being and prosperity of the Thurston John
Huss congregation. May they continue to grow as a caring and nurturing

Christian community, as well as individuals, focusing on prayer, Bible study
and worship.

 

Homestead Presbytery
840 S. 17th Street, Lincoln, NE 68508
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-4:00pm

Friday 9:00am-12:30pm

Office: 402.413.2143
Interim EP: 803.556.3355

Stated Clerk: 402.217.3684

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/groups/128296837189724/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/homesteadpres
https://www.instagram.com/homesteadpresbytery/

